
 
 

 
CITY OF CAPITOLA   

COMMISSION ON THE ENVIRONMENT 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

 
Commission on the Environment 

  scheduled for   
Wednesday, November 17, 2021 and 

December 15, 2021 
have been canceled. 

The next regular meeting is  
Scheduled for 

Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 6:00 PM 
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